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To whom it may concern, 

 

I strongly believe the state of Oregon needs to discontinue mail-in voting, and go to 

in-person, must show ID, one day only, to vote. In doing so, it would lessen the 

amount of fraud in the system.   

 

Many of us, in Oregon, believe the only reason this state stays democrat, is because 

of mail-in ballots and cheating. Therefore, we don’t have any confidence in the state.   

 

We need mandatory, valid ID, with one day, in-person voting. 


